

Guildford Accordion Club

Newsletter 21st June 2019

It is with a heavy heart that I have to tell you some sad news

Myra is not here this evening as she travelled last week to Scotland to be with her Mum.

Unfortunately her mother passed away.

We all send Myra and her family our sincere condolences at this sad time.

One of our members Tony Tyson also passed away on Tuesday, a day after celebrating his wife Eva's 80th birthday. He will be sadly missed. We send our condolences to Tony's family and friends

London Intermediate Accordion Orchestra

On Saturday 22nd June 2019 they are performing a concert of fun and relaxed music with professional quintet 'accordion5'.

at St Gabriels Church Warwick Square Pimlico.

For more info you can send an email to mail@londonao.co.uk

Sevenoaks Festival

The Tillingbourne Accordion Orchestra did well in this festival and the players enjoyed the day.

It is taking part that is important and raising the Accordion profile.

Amici group gained the Highest Mark Trophy in two sections, so our congratulations to them.

Crawley Accordion Orchestra

They will be playing at Horsham Park Bandstand (postcode RH122DW) at 2.30 pm on 30th June 2019. What a good day out that will be, you can take a picnic, weather permitting and enjoy the entertainment.

There will be a varied programme. Themes from musicals and films with a bit of Latin thrown in.

I am sure they would appreciate some support.

St Audries Bay Accordion Festival 13th July until 20th July 2019.

Everyone is looking forward to the week away in Somerset.

The annual trip has a great following and anyone who plays can take part in the different grades of Orchestras. Beginners to the more experienced players. Something for everyone.

We will be depleted in numbers here next month but I hope they all have a great time.

Ripley Event 20th July 2019

This is an annual event taking place on the village green just up the road from here starting at 1.30 pm.

It is a free family day out supporting local and national charities.

Tillingbourne Accordion Orchestra will be playing during the afternoon alongside The Panama Cafe Orchestra.

There will also be a Rock Choir and dancing display.

There will be the usual stalls and many other attractions including Vintage Cars and a Dog Show. Would be great to see you there.

NEXT CLUB NIGHT
19TH JULY 2019

Hope to see you then.

Publication Secretary: Anita Boothby 01483 536604 email anita.boothby@guildford-accordion-club.org.uk
Our New Website Address is: guildford-accordion-club.org.uk
You can find us on Facebook